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Class Five/Six
Friday 10th July 2015
Project 
For your final project of the term we would like you to create a page of memories about the academic year 2014 - 2015. What events could you include? Which lessons were particular highlights? How have you felt throughout the year? Who have been the special people for you this year? What have you learnt and accomplished? Please bring in your completed page of memories on Thursday 16th July.

Other Notes
If you have a spare carrier bag at home, it would be very useful if you could bring it in so we can fill it with your books and work from the year.

The Summer Fair is taking place on Saturday afternoon, with a circus and seaside theme.
Class 5, your final swimming session will take place on Monday, so please remember to bring your swimming kit with you as normal.

On Tuesday afternoon we will be getting a preview performance of the Year 5/6 play, so come prepared to cheer them on!

Friday is Toy Day, and our final day of term. Please remember that school will finish at 2.30pm. 
It has been a pleasure teaching you all this year, and we wish you a very enjoyable and restful summer!

Miss Land and Mr Baines
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